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From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz> 
Date: Thu, 7 Apr 2022, 3:31 pm 
Subject: The Hood ‐ Guns N' Roses new $89 seat release. Celebrating the return of Stadium Rock! 
To:  

NEW ZEALAND IS READY - STADIUM ROCK IS FINALLY BACK! 

CELEBRATE THE RETURN OF STADIUM ROCK WITH A BRAND NEW 
RELEASE OF TICKETS ON SALE NOW FROM JUST $89.00 FROM 
TICKETEK. 

Now that New Zealand’s borders are open to incoming artists…now that the restrictions on 
outdoor gatherings are removed…and now that our stadiums are all open…we are 
delighted to be able to officially celebrate that stadium rock is indeed, finally back! 
The classic line up of Axl, Slash and Duff are at long last on their way, saying “Light is at 
the end of the tunnel, and we look forward to getting back on stage later this year in 
Europe, Australia and New Zealand. We cannot Fn wait!” 
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Paul Dainty AM, President of TEG DAINTY comments “This is a very important moment in 
time for shows in New Zealand and for international touring artists – the path is well and 
truly clear, now fans can purchase tickets with certainty and peace of mind. It is fitting that 
one of the greatest live rock bands of all time will be amongst the first into New Zealand, 
with their massive all-new stadium show that they’re touring around the world. It is going to 
make for the best ending to a year we could have hoped for.”  
  
To celebrate all of this, brand new tickets have just been released by Ticketek at new fan-
friendly prices from $89 +BF to encourage everyone to join the party. These will be the 
biggest stadium rock nights of the year, with one of the biggest bands on the planet! 
  
It’s been five years since GNR played to a jubilant 50,000 crowd in Western Springs on a 
glorious summer evening in 2017. After COVID forced borders to close and world tours to 
be rescheduled these two Guns N’ Roses concerts will be NZ’s largest outdoor rock shows 
of the last three years! 
  
Dan Carter Kickathon 
  
Between 8am and 9am tomorrow, a limited number of spots are available to watch Dan 
Carter during his 24 hour kickathon for the DC10 Fund to provide clean water and 
sanitation to 134,000 children in Kiribati, Solomon Islands and Vanuatu. If you and one 
other wish to come support Dan, please email info@edenpark.co.nz. Please note that 
there is extremely limited availability and confirmation will be on a first in, first served basis. 
More details will be provided to those who are successful. 

 
  

 

 

          

Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
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